
  
 

 

 

Network Notification 
____________________________________________________ 
 
Date: July 13, 2015                        
          
To:  All Health Partners 
 
From:  CareSource® 
 
Subject:   Home Health and Hospice ICD-10 Coding Training Opportunity 

 

 
As preparations continue for ICD-10 go-live on October 1, 2015, we wanted to pass along to 
you a webinar training opportunity recently shared with us for home health and hospice health 
partners.  

Progressive Healthcare Conferences will hold a webinar called “ICD-10 Coding for Home Health 
& Hospice: Guidance to Be Ready on Oct 1” on Thursday, July 23, 2015 from 1:00-2:30 p.m. 
Eastern Time. Register at http://www.phconferences.com/465/9HP/?U=1_UCRL_H3A.  

NOTE: There is a $199 charge to attend this online training, payable when you register at 
the Progressive Healthcare Conferences website. 
 
Home health and hospice agencies are faced with unique requirements to prepare for the 
transition to ICD-10 coding. Knowing what to do in the last few months leading up to the 
transition and what processes will be impacted is critical for a smooth changeover to the new 
coding system.  

CMS’s home health and hospice expert, Sharon Litwin, will provide you with critical information 
and help you customize a comprehensive checklist to prepare for this important event. Join us 
for this 90-minute webinar to discover:  

 Key challenges in preparing for ICD-10 & how to overcome them 
 Guidance to document & code common home health & hospice diagnoses 
 Action plan of what you must do now to prepare for Oct 1 & beyond 
 Real life examples of diagnoses - what you need to know to properly code 
 Bonus: Comprehensive checklist to prepare for the October 1st transition 

For additional resources to help you prepare for ICD-10, please visit our ICD-10 Resource 
Center on our provider website. 
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